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Dear Customers, 
 
Proforce is migrating to a new high-speed internet service which will give us faster TP-Conn performance 
and improved reliability. 
 
With that in mind, we need ALL customers using the TP-Conn utility to upgrade to a new version. 
This update is very quick and simple and we need to have ALL customers changed over to the new 
Version 3 program by September 1st. 
 
Please click on and run the TP-Conn Ver3 update. You will NOT have to reenter your account 
information or passwords. 
 
NOTE: PLEASE CLOSE ALL TP-Conn utility instances BEFORE doing the update. 
 
As an additional feature, you will now see the actual QUANTITY ON-HAND values rather than the simple 
stock notes as before. Please keep in mind that we are getting new stock constantly and we will do our 
best to ensure that inventory on-quantities are updated in a timely manner. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
The Proforce Team 
 


